
 

 

Good day, 

Community Care Physicians (your doctor) has formed an Accountable Care Organization (ACO) called Aurora 

Community Care ACO. The purpose of this ACO is to enable participation in Medicare’s Accountable Care 

Organization - Realizing Equity, Access, and Community Health, more commonly referred to as ACO REACH. 

This is a program in partnership with your insurance, Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS), that 

focuses on enhancing your care while lowering the total cost of care for the healthcare system. This is 

accomplished by compensating providers not for the quantity of procedures performed, but rather for the 

quality of care we provide, measured by our patients’ health outcomes. 

This is an excellent opportunity to move the CMS system toward paying for value and rewarding keeping our 

patients healthy – which is our primary goal at Community Care Physicians.  

So, how do we accomplish this? In ACO REACH, physicians and other health care providers join together to 

ensure coordination of care across clinicians and care settings, offer services to improve your care, and take 

responsibility for the quality of care you receive and the total costs of that care.  

An important part of this process is confirming who is primarily responsible for your care.  

You will receive a letter from Community Care Physicians in partnership with CMS and Aurora Community 

Care ACO. This letter will ask you to confirm that you receive your medical services from Community Care 

Physicians. Once completed, it notifies CMS that you voluntarily selected us as your primary care provider 

group and that we are responsible for your care. Trust us, this letter is a valid communication to Medicare. 

Even if you completed this form in the past, we ask that you consider completing this form again to let 

Medicare know your Community Care Physicians provider is still responsible for your care. 

Completing the form is very helpful and voluntary. Whether you complete the form or not, your CCP primary 

care provider will not change unless or until you decide otherwise. You will continue to be our patient and see 

Community Care Physicians for your care (or any provider of your choosing) whether you complete the form 

or not. 

We will provide additional information on Aurora Community Care ACO REACH over time. But rest assured, in 

this program, all your care continues to be under the direction of your CCP primary care provider.  

For now, if you choose, follow the directions, and complete the form once you receive it to select CCP as the 

group in charge of your primary, overall care.  

If the names listed on the letter are incorrect do not sign the form. If you would like to receive a new form with a different 

doctor, other healthcare professional, or practice listed, or to opt-out of future notices, please calI Aurora Community Care 

ACO at 1-518-881-0773, TTY 711. 

 

Sincerely,  

Community Care Physicians 


